
 

 

2nd December 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are having a themed lunch, which all children through school are invited to. The ‘All Around the World’ lunch will 

take place on Thursday16th January. 

If your child is currently on a packed lunch and you would like them to have the themed lunch, could you please select 

the meal of your choice for your child below and return the slip to school on or before Thursday 19th December 2019.  

School Meal Children: If your child is in Reception to Year 3, please complete the slip with your child’s meal choice. 

Upper School children will choose in class. 

The cost of the meal is £2.25, unless your child is in Reception to Year 2 as they are entitled to a Universal Free 

School Meal. This is payable via Parentpay under the ‘School Meals’ service. We are sorry but we will be unable to 

order meals without a payment. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs L Beever 

Finance Officer. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

‘All Around the World’ – MEAL CHOICE 

 

Child’s Name ____________________________________ Class_________ 

Please tick your choice. 

Italian Lasagne [  ]       Sweet and Sour Chicken [  ]       Quorn Korma [  ]   French Filled Baguettes [  ] 

I have paid £2.25 via Parentpay [  ] 

 

Signed _________________________________________________Parent/Carer   


